Dotloop recently updated their privacy policy (https://www.dotloop.com/privacy-policy/) regarding third-party sharing. The policy was reviewed by the SCR Member Services and Benefits Committee earlier this week.  The company, which is owned by Zillow, gave users a deadline of today to opt out of its information-sharing policy in which Dotloop will be able to pass along certain transaction information to other companies in the Zillow Group and its subsidiaries.

However, SCR licensing agreement with dotloop prevents any data sharing or scraping without the consent of the broker.  I confirmed this earlier in the week with dotloop--no data will be collected from any SCR forms.

Brokers, individually, will still be able to elect to opt-in to send their data to individual integration partners to tie their systems together. 

Please direct any questions to Nick Kremydas as 803-807-2036 or nick@screaltors.org

